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THE EDGE ARTICLE DATED 21 SEPTEMBER MARCH 2009 TITLED 

“UNITED ENVIROTECH BETS ON GUANGDONG PROJECT WIN TO 

DOUBLE ORDER BOOK” (THE "ARTICLE") 

 
 
The Company wishes to clarify that the Article was a result of an interview that the 
Company gave to The Edge. In the Article, it was reported that the Company was bidding 
for a project in Guangdong, which will be the biggest municipal wastewater treatment 
project using membrane bioreactor (“MBR”) technology in China.   
 
The Company wishes to announce that one of its subsidiaries is currently participating in 
the tender for the project in Guangdong and that the estimated contract size is 
approximately S$50 million.  The Company will make the necessary announcement if it 
is successful in securing the contract.   
 
For and on behalf of the Board 
 
Dr Lin Yucheng  
Chairman and CEO 
 
24 September 2009 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 


